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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
With reference to the Green Paper on the EU Workforce for Health, I would inform 
you of the situation in Italy, as follows. 
 
- Health promotion and disease prevention vary considerably between Regions 
and indeed between Provinces. We would like to see moves towards uniformity in 
both areas.  
- Managerial training for health personnel is neither codified nor 
standardised, and the Commission could have a major role to play in this area. 
- Language tuition has a very low profile in university health curricula and 
is left to the individual institutions. 
 
I hope that the above information is of use to you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Marilena Bertini 
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